

Hong Kong, 7th July 2017

## START OF THE SCHOOL YEAR 2017-2018 TOUR AND INFORMATION MEETING CHAI WAN CAMPUS

## ALL NEW PRIMARY PARENTS OF THE TWO STREAMS (CP, CE1, CE2, CM1, CM2 / Year 6)

Welcome to the French International School of Hong Kong!

In order to introduce the Chai Wan Campus and its daily operations, we would like to invite you to a guided tour of the premises and facilities followed by a meeting during which we will answer your questions.

This tour will take place on

Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> August 2017 at 2:00 pm
French International School
1 Cheung Man Road, Chai Wan, Hong Kong
(Meeting point: inside the veranda for a welcome coffee)

A meeting will follow at 2:30 pm inside the veranda.

Should you be able to attend, please sign up here.

Best regards,

Johann Carré
Director of French Primary
Jardine's & Chai Wan campus

Ross Armitage Head of International Primary Chai Wan campus